
 
Kindergarten Portfolio 

This year we will be developing individual student 
portfolios. Portfolios are collections of students’ 
learning and their reflections on these 
experiences. They serve as a window into students’ 
thinking and educational growth. 
 
The process of constructing a portfolio allows 
students to begin to take responsibility for their 
own learning. We will be actively creating these 
throughout the year. 
 
As we begin this exciting project, we will be asking 
your child to create a special folder to hold their 
different pieces of work that we complete this 
year. 
 
Please help your child personalize this folder by 
decorating it with pictures that represent his or 
her interests. Please send the completed portfolio 
back to school on or before the third Friday in 
September. We will have fun sharing our 
portfolios with each other. 

 


